
CLOQUET CABLE COMMISSION 

MINUTES, June 3, 2020 

 

Present: Pete Radosevich, Patty Murto, Timothy Soden-Groves, Lyz Jaakola, Scott Boedigheimer, 
Lyz Jaakola, Lori Stiger, Jodi Carlson, Tim Peterson, James Barclay, Stephanie Hammitt. 

 

Peter Radosevich called the meeting to order at 4pm. 

March meeting minutes were approved. 

Stephanie Hammitt gave a brief presentation on where the College is in regards to partnering 
with CAT7. They did not preclude a joint venture in the future. 

CAT7 is running Cloquet church services weekly as they are submitted. Council meetings are run 
as they occur and EDA meetings monthly. Library story time is shown weekly. The scrolling power 
point is updated regularly. 

Financial information will be discussed at the next meeting. 

If anyone wishes to have programming shared to CAT7, you can email it to 
acottingham@cloquetmn.gov. or drop it off in the drop box in the lobby.  Discussion was held on 
using Google Docs to submit bigger files.  Pete mentioned that the audio needs to be adjusted as 
it is not right. Submissions should be in a MP4 format. Al Cottingham is putting in less than 5 
hours per week for CAT7 programming. 

Tim discussed that he had sent out the 4 options that he had given to the Council as well as what 
was asked of the College. Patty did not receive this email as was later shown in the distribution 
list of the email received by the others. Tim informed Commission members of Esko, Scanlon and 
Carlton that they could enter into their own Franchise Fee agreement with Mediacom if they 
wished. 

Next meeting was set for July 19, at 4pm. 

 

Patty Murto 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 



 


